
 

You are cordially invited 
to join us in celebrating  the 

  

243rd  Anniversary of the Battle of the Virginia Capes 

with a    

Commemoration and Wreath Laying  

 
a NSSAR National Event  

Hosted by the Norfolk Chapter, VASSAR 

 

Saturday, September 7th at 11:00 am 

at the  

Joint Expeditionary Base Little Creek-Fort Story 

 

REGISTER for the ceremony  

 

POC for more information:    Tim Ahlgrim (timahlgrim@norfolksar.net) 

 

  

https://www.virginiasar.org/battle-of-the-virginia-capes-2024

